
SBWGA-18 

April 11, 2023 General Meeting 

MINUTES 

 

 

Present: Nancy Sartor, President 

Cathe Kropp, Vice President 

Patty Mawe, Treasurer 

Sandi Chester, Handicap Chair 

Deanna McCann, Membership Chair 

Francie Entz, TPD Chair 

SBWGA-18 League General Membership (47 members, Quorum reached) 

 

 

I. Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order by Nancy Sartor, President at 12:45 pm. 

II. The Minutes of the March General Meeting were approved by the General Membership 

III. The 02/29/23 Treasurer’s Report was presented by Patty Mawe, Treasurer, and 

approved by the General Membership 

IV. Nancy Sartor thanked the HOA One F&B staff for providing a great lunch, and Nancy 

Prentiss for the decorations 

V. Sally Drennen presented a “Broke 80” pin to Nancy Sartor, and recognized Gail 

Plimpton for her hole-in-one on March 25th and Melanie Bassham for her hole-in-one 

on April 1st.  Melanie was not in attendance and will receive her award in May. 

VI. Sharon Kreutzen and Joan Chyall, co-chairs of the Quail Classic Member/Guest 

Invitational Tournament thanked the members for their participation in the tournament 

as well as their generosity in donating raffle items 

VII. Nancy Sartor reminded members of the upcoming Member/Member tournament on 

May 1 and 2.  Tournament sign-up is through Chelsea.  Lunch sign-ups will follow the 

normal process via the SBWGA website. 

VIII. Sarah Earnest announced the SaddleBrooke Women’s Classic Tournament (formerly the 

Home, Home & Home Tournament) schedule is changing from three times a year (once 

at SaddleBrooke One, once at SaddleBrooke Two and once at SaddleBrooke Ranch) to 

once a year, rotating the hosts every year.  SaddleBrooke One will host the tournament 

in 2023.  The tournament is scheduled for Tuesday, May 16th.  Sign-up is on the bulletin 

board.  The first 40 to sign up will be guaranteed a spot in the tournament.  A waitlist 

will be created for other members who wish to play. 

IX. Nancy Sartor announced the Board selection for the nominating committee for the 2024 

year is Gail Plimpton, and that two members from the general membership need to be 

nominated.  Yvonne LeCornu and Nancy Prentiss were nominated and accepted. 

X. Nancy Sartor adjourned the meeting at 1:15 pm. 

 


